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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 4:27 PM
To: 'Fischer, Alexis N'
Cc: 'Lee, Nathan'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Chevron 91851 (RO464) Well Destruction Question Followup

Alexis, 
 
As you are aware, the public comment period for the subject site ended on Friday August 1, 2014.  I have had a chance to 
review my emails and phone messages that I received while on vacation, and no written or verbal comments were 
received by Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH).  Therefore, Chevron is free to proceed with the destruction 
of all wells associated with the site (groundwater, vapor, etc), as requested in the May 27, 2014 letter from ACEH.  The 
timelines established in that letter should be adequate to complete the tasks; however, if additional time is required, please 
let me know. 
Thanks, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Fischer, Alexis N [mailto:AFischer@chevron.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 3:07 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: 'Lee, Nathan' 
Subject: RE: Chevron 91851 (RO464) Well Destruction Question Followup 
 
Thank you Mark.  Appreciate your response.  We look forward to hearing back from you within the next couple days. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

Alexis N. Fischer  
Property Specialist  - Claims & Agreements - West  
Chevron's Environmental Management Company -  MBU 
6101 Bollinger Canyon Road 
San Ramon, Ca 94583  
Direct Line: (925)790-6441 / Cell: (925)786-3760 
AFischer@Chevron.com  
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From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.org]  
Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 11:29 AM 
To: Fischer, Alexis N 
Cc: 'Lee, Nathan' 
Subject: Chevron 91851 (RO464) Well Destruction Question Followup 
 
Alexis, 
I wanted to followup on our conversation of a few minutes ago in regards to the end of the public comment period and of 
well destruction.  The end of the comment period was Friday 8/1.  I have not had a chance to check all of my messages 
(email and phone) to see if I received any comments.  Please give me a day or two bit to do that.  That shouldn’t delay you 
excessively, but should you need additional time to complete well destruction (currently October 3) and submit a well 
destruction report (currently December 1), the deliverable dates can be extended. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


